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28th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Trip to The Collection Lincoln - Tuesday 10th June 2025 
 
As part of our commitment to providing an enriching and exciting curriculum, we are delighted to inform 
you that we have arranged for the Year 3 pupils to take part in an exciting Roman Workshop at The 
Collection in Lincoln. 
 
This will be an opportunity to explore The Collection, learn about life as a Roman soldier and Roman life 
in Lincoln.  Pupils will also learn why artefacts were buried and what this tells us about life during this 
period of history. 
 
We will set off and return within normal school hours. Children will be expected to wear their school 
uniform as usual. Please ensure your child brings a packed lunch, together with a non-fizzy drink. 
 
In order to finance the visit, we would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £22.00. This can be made 
in full or in instalments.  If the provision of a voluntary contribution is a cause for concern, then please 
get in touch and you can discuss the matter in confidence with the school office manager. 
 
We understand the cost of living crisis may be affecting families so we have decided to reduce external 
trips from three to one per year, we will try to have more local walks and internal curriculum enrichment 
with no contributions instead. 
 
Please note if the school receives insufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. 
 
 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Miss Purshouse 
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